Union Township Board of Supervisors

Emergency Executive Session Meeting

September 11, 2017

Mrs. Deborah Sargent, Chairwoman, Union Township, spoke to the Interim Union Township Board of Supervisor's Secretary, Colleen McDonald, to ask the opinions of all Supervisors in regards to an Open Meeting subject in relation to potential Bond amounts/applications for the two new employees beginning work on September 18, 2017. The subject went immediately into an Executive Session item as it related to a personnel issue. Supervisors spoken to via telephone were; Mrs. Deborah Sargent, Mrs. Heather Daerr, Mr. Paul Chasko, Mr. Larry Spahr and Mr. Chuck Trax.

Motion: To set the bond amount for Secretary/Assistant Treasurer Nicole Dooley at \$500,000.

Roll Call Vote: Sargent Yes; Daerr Yes; Chasko Yes; Spahr Yes; Trax Yes

Motion: To set the bond amount for Manager Robert Balogh at \$250,000.

Roll Call Vote: Sargent Yes; Daerr Yes; Chasko Yes; Spahr Yes; Trax Yes

Motion: To relieve Mrs. Judith Taylor of her duties, with full pay, at the end of business day, September 11, 2017 (4 days earlier than her official resignation end date as Treasurer of Union Township, September 15, 2017).

Roll Call Vote: Sargent Yes; Daerr Yes; Chasko No; Spahr No; Trax Yes

Sparker Coerr